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21 October 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Flowchart for Sending your Child to School  
 
Please see the attached flow chart from Hampshire County Council for when to send your child 
to school.  
 
The Flowchart for Sending your Child to School is for parents/guardians and aims to help you 
understand the symptoms of Coronavirus and explains when you should keep a child at home. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Harvey & Mrs J Buckley 
First Aid Team 


